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Dear Woodlawn Neighbor, 
 

The Woodlawn Neighborhood Association (WNA) is committed to supporting civic engagement 
and fostering a sense of community while taking positive actions to address neighborhood 
concerns. Involvement with the reorganization of our city government is a high priority this year.  
We are working hard to be involved so that neighborhood associations can do even more for 
businesses and residents going forward.  With shared information, innovation and ensuring all our 
voices have impact, we can accomplish real change. Our work reflects the issues and needs of our 
neighbors including: 
 

• Livability issues   
• Crime and safety 
• Land use  

• Transportation   
• School support 

 
• Popular special events:  our annual Easter Egg Hunt and Neighborhood Night Out in 

Woodlawn Park, a Neighborhood Movie Night, fiscal sponsorship of the Woodlawn Farmers 
Market, monthly social gatherings at neighborhood businesses, and our annual 
Neighborhood Cleanup. 

• Timely presentations on issues of concern at our monthly meetings. 
 

Thanks to the generous support of Partners, Friends, and Neighbors in 2023 and 2024, we have been 
able to sponsor wonderful community gatherings, have seen new interest in our association and 
recruited enthusiastic new members.  To continue these neighborhood services, we need the 
support of Woodlawn’s business community through annual financial and/or in-kind donations.  
Woodlawn Neighborhood Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, making your contribution 
tax deductible.  On the form below you will find suggested donation levels. In addition, you can use 
the Venmo QR Code on GoWoodlawn.com to make a contribution. We will send you a confirmation 
letter for tax purposes, and will highlight our generous donors in our newsletters, on our website, and 
at our events.   
 

Thank you for being one of the businesses that makes Woodlawn such a unique and vibrant 
community. 
 
Sincerely,  
Barbara England, Chair 
Woodlawn Neighborhood Association 
  



 
	
 

 
Woodlawn Neighborhood Association 

Annual Donation Form 
 
                      
Suggested Donation Levels 
Partner - $300 or more 
Friend - $150 or more 
Neighbor - $75 or more  
 
Please complete the following: 
 
Date: _________________  
 
Your Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Business Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Amount: $_________________  
 
Phone: __________________________ Email:_______________________________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________________  
(Please include zip code.) 
 
Woodlawn Neighborhood Association is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, making your contribution tax 
deductible. Please return your check and completed form to: Woodlawn Neighborhood Association 
 c/o Barbara England, WNA Board Chair, 704 NE Buffalo St. Portland, OR 97211 
 
If you have questions or would like to have us pick up your donation, please contact us at 
info@gowoodlawn.com. Thank you again for your generosity and support of Woodlawn.  
 
	


